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 Every day, in every way, Huskies get better and 

better and better. 

Monday 
2/1 

Tuesday 
2/2 

Wednesday 
2/3 

Thursday 
2/4 

Friday 
2/5 

All Grades on Campus 
 

All Grades on Campus  
 

7:30-8:00 History Day  
 

Reading Club  
1st, 2nd & 4th Grade: 3:00-4:00 

 

Early Release Day 
Zoom Ends 11:00 

 
Group Oral Interpretation:  

3:00-4:00  
 

CUSD Board meeting: 6:30  

All Grades on Campus 
Reading Club  

1st, 2nd & 4th Grade: 3:00-4:00 
 

All grades on Campus  
Wear your Jersey 

Lunch 

Breakfast and Lunch  
available @ CWHS from  

7:00 am – 9:00 am  

Breakfast and Lunch  
available @ CWHS from  

7:00 am – 9:00 am  

Breakfast and Lunch  
available @ CWHS from  

7:00 am – 9:00 am  

Breakfast and Lunch  
available @ CWHS from  

7:00 am – 9:00 am  

Breakfast and Lunch  
available @ CWHS from  

7:00 am – 9:00 am  

Positivity Project  

 
This week we are learning 

about OPM (Other People Mind-
set)- Being Present and giving 

others my attention. 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

2/8/2021– Lincoln’s Birthday:  No School Today 

2/10/2021– MAC N Kids  

2/15/2021– Washington's Birthday:  No School Today 

PTC Corner 

Order your family meal deal with Vino Grille and Spirits on our website, 

www.MapleCreekPTC.com, starting 2/4.  Meals will be picked up on 2/17-

2/18. 

Also, on our website is SPIRIT WEAR!!! Show your Husky spirit and get yours 

today. 

Our next meeting is Tuesday, Feb 9th @ 7pm via Zoom.  Details 

will be posted on our social media page. 

Peach Blossom is here! 

Hello to all you Peach Blossom Enthusiasts!  We have just 

gotten word that there will be a virtual festival this year 

with a few fun twists!  This will be the first year that 

props and costumes are allowed and even encouraged as 

we perform our video to upload on the CSUF Peach Blos-

som Website.   

For those of you who have never heard of Peach Blossom, it 

is also known as Individual Oral Interpretation where 

students recite a memorized poem for all to enjoy.  Atten-

tion is given to intonation, expression, etc. as the students 

learn the art of presenting to an audience. 

Virtual auditions will be the week of February 1st.  If you 

are interested, please take note of the flyer going out in 

Peach Jar. You can also contact Mrs. Parmer at rebeccapar-

mer@cusd.com!  Hope to see you there!   

 

 School Picture Retakes 

Unfortunately, we are not allowed to 

hold retakes right now.  We hope to be 

able to reschedule soon.   

 Attending In-Person 

If you have signed up to return to school for our in-

person learning, it is imperative that you attend school 

in-person everyday.   
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